
We found out this morning that one 
of our Planning Board professionals 
had exposure to a person with a 
confirmed case of COVID-19 in their 
office.  Although the professional has 
no symptoms, they have not yet been 
able to receive COVID-19 test results. 
In the absence of a negative test 
result, and in the interest of public 
health and safety, the Planning Board 
has determined to cancel the meeting 
tonight (October 13, 2020) and 
adjourn all scheduled hearings to the 
next regularly scheduled Planning 
Board meeting on October 27, 2020. 
 


